
 

 
 

4 July 2023 
 
Dear Students/Parents/Carers 
 
Results Day – Thursday 17 August 2023 
 
I am writing with important information for all students who will be receiving their results on 
17 August this year. 
 
For College leavers and Y12 Further Maths students, Level 3 results (A level and Applied 
General) will be available to collect between 8.00am and 10.30am in the Sports Hall on 
Thursday 17 August.  
 
Students will also receive a pre-populated form in order to give consent to staff at the College 
to obtain copies of exam scripts. This is so that members of staff may advise on any possible 
Review of Marking, or for Teaching and Learning purposes; please would students sign this 
form and hand it to a member of staff before leaving the Sports Hall.  For full details, this form 
is available on the Parents’ section on the website under ‘Letters’.  
https://ncbradford.ac.uk/letters/ 
 
On the day, information will also be provided about Certificate collection, resits and Enquiries 
about Results fees and deadlines. 
 
If students have any queries about results or wish to discuss a possible Review of Marking, 
they will be able to speak to teaching staff who will be in the LRC Top Floor.   
 
Access to wellbeing support will be available on the day, as will our Careers Advisors to 
provide information and advice regarding university places, UCAS clearing, apprenticeship 
information or general careers advice.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
Stuart Nash 
Principal, New College Bradford 
 

https://ncbradford.ac.uk/letters/

